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COMMUNITY ADVISORY

PROJECT NAME: Installation of Non- Standard Pedestrian Ramps in Queens & Staten Island
PROJECT#: HWPR19QRC BOROUGH: Queens ADVISORY ISSUED: 4/11/2025

Pedestrian Ramp
Construction

Northwest corner of 47th Ave. & 59th St.
Sidewalk Closures (at Corners)
Limited or No Parking / Driveway Access

Permitted work hours
Monday - Friday 7:00am to 6:00pm
Various Locations in Queens & Staten Is.

This project will upgrade existing pedestrian ramps to ADA specifications. The
anticipated completion of this project is June 2026. Location specific advisories
will be distributed 72 hours prior to the start of work at each corner.

If you have any questions, concerns, Gina Modoo (CCL) During non-construction hours please contact
or would like to learn more about Field Office: 24-57 49th St. Suite 401 311 for non-emergency city services.
this DDC Project, please call the Woodside, N.Y 11377 PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions

Community Construction Liaison: Offic_e # 631-388-5830 Ext. ‘_‘09 (weather, field conditions, etc) it may become
Email: hwpr19grcccl@gmail.com necessary to change some scheduled work
locations and operations.

The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing this Eric Adams Thomas Foley, P.E.
project on behalf of the NYC Department of Transportation and the Mayor Commissioner
NYC Department of Environmental Protection.



